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The Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis met at Hutcheson Medical 
Center on May 2, 2014 with Dwight Watt presiding with 10 
members and 1 guest present 
  
Ross gave the inspirational moment 
 
Leonard updated on the 60th anniversary.   
 
Chris updated on the DSA.  We need items for the silent 
auction and tables sold. 
 
The division interclub meeting will be on May 7 at 
Collegedale.  We will elect the next Lt Governor-elect.  If 
you are interested in going contact PR or Dwight.  PR, 
David, Leonard and Dwight will attend. 
 
If you plan to attend the district convention in August at 
Kingsport let Dwight or PR know.  We will elect 
delegates May 30. 
 
Jeff Epperson was in charge of the program and 
introduced himself as program.  Jeff talked about the 
status of the Lafayette Road improvement.  The bowling 
alley is being torn down (Leonard mentioned the club met 
there at one time).  Georgia DOT is preparing to start the 
project with the ARC grant. 
 



Tell someone about Kiwanis and invite them to visit 
us. 
  
Upcoming events 
  
May 3 Catoosa Kids Day at Colonade 
 
May 14 DSA at the Colonade 
  
June 29 is our 60th birthday we will celebrate on June 20 
at First Baptist Church. 
 
August 8-10 District Convention - Kingsport TN  If you are 
interested in attending let PR know.  PR will be elected 
and inducted as governor of K-T District for next year. 
  
If you have items for the weekly newsletter send them to 
Dwight at dwight@dwightwatt.com 

 

 If your email address is changing send Dwight your new 
address so you will keep getting the newsletter. 
 


